FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: (Tuesday, June 25, 2013)

Judge Jenkins’ Statement Regarding the Supreme Court Ruling
on the Voting Rights Act

“The eyes of the nation are upon Texas and | call on state leaders to fully ensure
the right to vote remains protected and do so in districts where their vote
matters. Our democracy works best when all eligible voters regardless of race are
allowed to participate fully and fairly. Dallas County will work with the state and
federal government to comply with all laws while doing all we can to protect the
right to vote of all our citizens.”
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